
Dear JKA HQ 

 

 

UAE JKA had the privilege to participate this wonderful 14th Funakoshi Gichin Cup In 

Ireland on Aug 17, 2017. 

 

Most of JKA karate students were much excited for this event, excellent performance 

was displayed by our and other kids and adults in their individual kata & kumite 

categories or collective . We look forward to a much greater participation in the future. 

 

Many thanks to JKA for all of their support and guidance provided to us. We all hope 

to a much greater participation in the future. 

 

Oss  

 

Kind regards 

 
 
SHIHAN Mohamed Taha 

J.K.A  U.A.E Chief Instructor 
Karate Instructor 
7th DAN J.K.A 
8th DAN Egyptian Karate Federation 
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